
 

S. Janeway Street Replacement 
 
The City of Moore proposes street reconstruction of S. Janeway Avenue from SW 17th 
Street to SW 10th Street and Dreessen Drive from SW 12th street south by approximately 
150 feet in Moore, Oklahoma, Cleveland County. The proposed project site is located 
within AE Zone, area of special flood hazard with water surface elevations determined, 
as indicated on Flood Insurance Rate Map (FIRM). The work consists of the 
reconstruction of Janeway Avenue and the construction of Dreessen Drive. The 
reconstruction of Janeway will consist of the removal of current roadway, curb, and 
gutter and the construction of a new roadway, curb, and gutter. The reconstruction will 
be South Janeway Avenue from SW 17th Street to SW 10th Street, including Janeway 
Circle. The construction of Dreesen Drive will consist of the installation of the roadway, 
curb, and gutter. The section of Dreessen Drive to be constructed is approximately 150 
feet just south of SW 12th Street. The reconstruction of the intersection of SW 12th 
Street and Dreessen Drive will also be reconstructed. The reconstruction for the 
intersection will include the demolition of the current roadway, curb, and gutter. 
 
The construction will take place outside of the horizontal limits of the 100 year 
floodplain where roadways are currently located. 
 
The FEMA firm map and the National Wetlands Inventory map is attached. 
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